
From: Rebecca Murray
To:
Subject: LGOIMA request  Mayor"s car
Date: Thursday, 7 November 2019 04:46:00 p.m.

Hi 
 
I am writing in response to your request . Has the new mayor received a car?  If so what is it? 
Who may drive it?  Who pays the excess if it suffers a crash? 
 
I advise that there has been no car provided to Mayor Hawkins.
 
I trust this answers your request.
 
Regards
 
 
Rebecca Murray
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
CIVIC              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3487   | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
From: 
Sent: Monday, 4 November 2019 12:35 p.m.
To: Sharon Bodeker <Sharon.Bodeker@dcc.govt.nz>; Sandy Graham
<Sandy.Graham@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: LGOIMA outstanding and additional
 
Hi both,
 

 new request. Has the new mayor received a car? If so what is it? Who may drive it?
Who pays the excess if it suffers a crash?
 
Cheers,
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